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of contemporary health care rou as well as
are now.

Social Enterprise, Health, and Wellbeing Michael J. Roy 2021-08-27 In recent
decades, governments have promoted social enterprise as a means to address
welfare and tackle disadvantage. Early academic work on social enterprises
reflected this development and engaged with their ability to deliver and create
jobs, work towards remedial environmental goals, and address a range of
societal challenges. More recently, researchers have started to investigate the
broader potential of social enterprise for the wellbeing of people and the
planet. In this context, this book aims to answer the question: In what ways
can social enterprises improve the health and wellbeing of individuals and
communities? The chapters in this edited collection take different perspectives
on assessing how social enterprises address disadvantage and deliver health and
wellbeing impacts. Drawing on evidence from international research studies,
Social Enterprise, Health, and Wellbeing: Theory, Methods, and Practice
presents the ‘first wave’ of innovative research on this topic and provides a
platform of evidence to inspire the next generation of scholarly and policy
interest. Drawing on the cutting edge of interdisciplinary research in the
field, this book will be of interest to researchers, academics, policymakers,
and students in the fields of entrepreneurship, public and social policy,
community development, public health, human geography, and urban planning.
Understanding the Sociology of Health Anne-Marie Barry 2016-09-19 Understanding
the Sociology of Health continues to offer an easy to read introduction to
sociological theories essential to understanding the current health climate.
Up-to-date with key policy and research, and including case studies and
exercises to critically engage the reader, this book shows how sociology can
answer complex questions about health and illness, such as why health
inequalities exist. To better help with your studies this book contains: · a
global perspective with international examples; · a new chapter on health
technologies; · online access to videos of the author discussing key topics as
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well as recommended further readings; · a glossary, chapter summaries and
reflective questions to help you engage with the subject. Though aimed
primarily at students on health and social care courses and professions allied
to medicine, this textbook provides valuable insights for anyone interested in
the social aspects of health.
The Sociology of Health and Illness Peter Conrad 2005 This collection of 49
readings offers an integrated analysis of the most important issues regarding
health and health care from a critical and sociological perspective.
Substantive introductions provide context for the readings. With ten new and
two revised essays, the Seventh Edition contains more coverage of key areas
such as alternative medicine, the pharmaceutical industry, and the relationship
between healthcare and politics.
Contemporary Nursing Knowledge Jacqueline Fawcett 2012-11-27 The 3rd Edition of
this AJN Book-of-the-Year Award-Winner helps you answer those questions with a
unique approach to the scientific basis of nursing knowledge. Using conceptual
models, grand theories, and middle-range theories as guidelines you will learn
about the current state and future of nurse educators, nurse researchers, nurse
administrators, and practicing nurses.
The Future of Nursing Institute of Medicine 2011-02-08 The Future of Nursing
explores how nurses' roles, responsibilities, and education should change
significantly to meet the increased demand for care that will be created by
health care reform and to advance improvements in America's increasingly
complex health system. At more than 3 million in number, nurses make up the
single largest segment of the health care work force. They also spend the
greatest amount of time in delivering patient care as a profession. Nurses
therefore have valuable insights and unique abilities to contribute as partners
with other health care professionals in improving the quality and safety of
care as envisioned in the Affordable Care Act (ACA) enacted this year. Nurses
should be fully engaged with other health professionals and assume leadership
roles in redesigning care in the United States. To ensure its members are wellprepared, the profession should institute residency training for nurses,
increase the percentage of nurses who attain a bachelor's degree to 80 percent
by 2020, and double the number who pursue doctorates. Furthermore, regulatory
and institutional obstacles -- including limits on nurses' scope of practice -should be removed so that the health system can reap the full benefit of
nurses' training, skills, and knowledge in patient care. In this book, the
Institute of Medicine makes recommendations for an action-oriented blueprint
for the future of nursing.
Contemporary Research Methods in Pharmacy and Health Services Shane Desselle
2022-05-10 Emerging methods, as well as best practices in well-used methods, in
pharmacy are of great benefit to researchers, graduate students, graduate
programs, residents and fellows also in other health science areas. Researchers
require a text to assist in the design of experiments to address seemingly ageold problems. New interventions are needed to improve medication adherence,
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patients’ lived experiences in health care, provider-patient relationships, and
even various facets of pharmacogenomics. Advances in systems re-engineering can
optimize health care practitioners’ roles. Contemporary Research Methods in
Pharmacy and Health Services includes multi-authored chapters by renowned
experts in their field. Chapters cover examples in pharmacy, health services
and others transcendent of medical care, following a standardized format,
including key research points; valid and invalid assumptions; pitfalls to
avoid; applications; and further inquiry. This is a valuable resource for
researchers both in academia and corporate R&D, primarily in pharmacy but also
in health services, and other health disciplines. Social science researchers
and government scientists can also benefit from the reading. Provides multiauthored chapters by renowned experts in their field Includes examples for
pharmacy and health services and others that are transcendent of medical care
Covers key research points, valid and invalid assumptions, pitfalls to avoid,
applications, and further inquiry
Redefining Health Care Michael E. Porter 2006-04-24 The U.S. health care system
is in crisis. At stake are the quality of care for millions of Americans and
the financial well-being of individuals and employers squeezed by skyrocketing
premiums—not to mention the stability of state and federal government budgets.
In Redefining Health Care, internationally renowned strategy expert Michael
Porter and innovation expert Elizabeth Teisberg reveal the underlying—and
largely overlooked—causes of the problem, and provide a powerful prescription
for change. The authors argue that competition currently takes place at the
wrong level—among health plans, networks, and hospitals—rather than where it
matters most, in the diagnosis, treatment, and prevention of specific health
conditions. Participants in the system accumulate bargaining power and shift
costs in a zero-sum competition, rather than creating value for patients. Based
on an exhaustive study of the U.S. health care system, Redefining Health Care
lays out a breakthrough framework for redefining the way competition in health
care delivery takes place—and unleashing stunning improvements in quality and
efficiency. With specific recommendations for hospitals, doctors, health plans,
employers, and policy makers, this book shows how to move health care toward
positive-sum competition that delivers lasting benefits for all.
The Routledge Handbook of Health Communication Teresa L. Thompson 2011-08-24
The Routledge Handbook of Health Communication brings together the current body
of scholarly work in health communication. With its expansive scope, it offers
an introduction for those new to this area, summarizes work for those already
learned in the area, and suggests avenues for future research on the
relationships between communicative processes and health/health care delivery.
This second edition of the Handbook has been organized to reflect the goals of
health communication: understanding to make informed decisions and to promote
formal and informal systems of care linked to health and well-being. It
emphasizes work in such areas as barriers to disclosure in family conversations
and medical interactions, access to popular media and advertising, and
individual searches online for information and support to guide decisions and
behaviors with health consequences. This edition also adds an overview of
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methods used in health communication and the unique challenges facing health
communication researchers applying traditional methods to efforts to gain
reliable and valid evidence about the role of communication for health. It
introduces the promise of translational research being conducted by health
communication researchers from multiple disciplines to form transdisciplinary
theories and teams to increase the well-being of not only humans but the
systems of care within their nations. Arguably the most comprehensive scholarly
resource available for study in this area, the Routledge Handbook of Health
Communication serves an invaluable role and reference for students,
researchers, and scholars doing work in health communication.
Advanced Prognostic Predictive Modelling in Healthcare Data Analytics Sudipta
Roy 2021-04-22 This book discusses major technical advancements and research
findings in the field of prognostic modelling in healthcare image and data
analysis. The use of prognostic modelling as predictive models to solve complex
problems of data mining and analysis in health care is the feature of this
book. The book examines the recent technologies and studies that reached the
practical level and becoming available in preclinical and clinical practices in
computational intelligence. The main areas of interest covered in this book are
highest quality, original work that contributes to the basic science of
processing, analysing and utilizing all aspects of advanced computational
prognostic modelling in healthcare image and data analysis.
Healthcare Politics and Policy in America: 2014 Kant Patel 2014-12-18 This book
provides a comprehensive examination of the ways that health policy has been
shaped by the political, socioeconomic, and ideological environment of the
United States. The roles played by public and private, institutional and
individual actors in designing the healthcare system are identified at all
levels. The book addresses the key problems of healthcare cost, access, and
quality through analyses of Medicare, Medicaid, the Veterans Health
Administration, and other programs, and the ethical and cost implications of
advances in healthcare technology. This fully updated fourth edition gives
expanded attention to the fiscal and financial impact of high healthcare costs
and the struggle for healthcare reform, culminating in the passage of the
Affordable Care Act, with preliminary discussion of implementation issues
associated with the Affordable Care Act as well as attempts to defund and
repeal it. Each chapter concludes with discussion questions and a comprehensive
reference list. Helpful appendices provide a guide to websites and a
chronology. PowerPoint slides and other instructional materials are available
to instructors who adopt the book.
Communities in Action National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine
2017-04-27 In the United States, some populations suffer from far greater
disparities in health than others. Those disparities are caused not only by
fundamental differences in health status across segments of the population, but
also because of inequities in factors that impact health status, so-called
determinants of health. Only part of an individual's health status depends on
his or her behavior and choice; community-wide problems like poverty,
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unemployment, poor education, inadequate housing, poor public transportation,
interpersonal violence, and decaying neighborhoods also contribute to health
inequities, as well as the historic and ongoing interplay of structures,
policies, and norms that shape lives. When these factors are not optimal in a
community, it does not mean they are intractable: such inequities can be
mitigated by social policies that can shape health in powerful ways.
Communities in Action: Pathways to Health Equity seeks to delineate the causes
of and the solutions to health inequities in the United States. This report
focuses on what communities can do to promote health equity, what actions are
needed by the many and varied stakeholders that are part of communities or
support them, as well as the root causes and structural barriers that need to
be overcome.
Telemedicine Institute of Medicine 1996-11-08 Telemedicineâ€"the use of
information and telecommunications technologies to provide and support health
care when distance separates the participantsâ€"is receiving increasing
attention not only in remote areas where health care access is troublesome but
also in urban and suburban locations. Yet the benefits and costs of this blend
of medicine and digital technologies must be better demonstrated before today's
cautious decision-makers invest significant funds in its development.
Telemedicine presents a framework for evaluating patient care applications of
telemedicine. The book identifies managerial, technical, policy, legal, and
human factors that must be taken into account in evaluating a telemedicine
program. The committee reviews previous efforts to establish evaluation
frameworks and reports on results from several completed studies of image
transmission, consulting from remote locations, and other telemedicine
programs. The committee also examines basic elements of an evaluation and
considers relevant issues of quality, accessibility, and cost of health care.
Telemedicine will be of immediate interest to anyone with interest in the
clinical application of telemedicine.
Disaster Public Health and Older People Emily Ying Yang Chan 2019-08-23
Disaster Public Health and Older People introduces professionals, students and
fieldworkers to the science and art of promoting health and well-being among
older people in the context of humanitarian emergencies, with a particular
focus on low- and middle-income country settings. Older people face specific
vulnerabilities in physical, mental and social well-being during disasters.
They are likely to experience socio-economic marginalisation, isolation,
inaccessible information and a lack of relevant post-emergency support
services. Meanwhile, although older people can also significantly contribute to
disaster preparedness, response and recovery, their capacities are often underutilised. Drawing on a range of global case studies, this book provides readers
with a theoretical underpinning, while suggesting actions at the individual,
community and national levels to reduce the health risks to older people posed
by the increasing frequency and intensity of disaster, in particular those
resulting from natural hazards. Topics covered range from the health impact of
disasters on older people and response to their post-disaster health needs, to
disaster preparedness, disease prevention, healthy ageing, global policy
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developments and the contributions of older people in disaster contexts. This
book draws on lessons learnt from previous disasters and targets students and
professionals working in disaster medicine, disaster public health,
humanitarian studies, gerontology and geriatrics.
Wireless Computing in Medicine Mary Mehrnoosh Eshaghian-Wilner 2016-07-05
Provides a comprehensive overview of wireless computing in medicine, with
technological, medical, and legal advances This book brings together the latest
work of leading scientists in the disciplines of Computing, Medicine, and Law,
in the field of Wireless Health. The book is organized into three main
sections. The first section discusses the use of distributed computing in
medicine. It concentrates on methods for treating chronic diseases and
cognitive disabilities like Alzheimer’s, Autism, etc. It also discusses how to
improve portability and accuracy of monitoring instruments and reduce the
redundancy of data. It emphasizes the privacy and security of using such
devices. The role of mobile sensing, wireless power and Markov decision process
in distributed computing is also examined. The second section covers
nanomedicine and discusses how the drug delivery strategies for chronic
diseases can be efficiently improved by Nanotechnology enabled materials and
devices such as MENs and Nanorobots. The authors will also explain how to use
DNA computation in medicine, model brain disorders and detect bio-markers using
nanotechnology. The third section will focus on the legal and privacy issues,
and how to implement these technologies in a way that is a safe and ethical.
Defines the technologies of distributed wireless health, from software that
runs cloud computing data centers, to the technologies that allow new sensors
to work Explains the applications of nanotechnologies to prevent, diagnose and
cure disease Includes case studies on how the technologies covered in the book
are being implemented in the medical field, through both the creation of new
medical applications and their integration into current systems Discusses
pervasive computing’s organizational benefits to hospitals and health care
organizations, and their ethical and legal challenges Wireless Computing in
Medicine: From Nano to Cloud with Its Ethical and Legal Implications is written
as a reference for computer engineers working in wireless computing, as well as
medical and legal professionals. The book will also serve students in the
fields of advanced computing, nanomedicine, health informatics, and technology
law.
The NHS and Contemporary Health Challenges From a Multilevel Perspective
Dalingwater, Louise 2020-06-26 The National Health Service, or NHS, is the
United Kingdom’s national healthcare system. It oversees the public’s health
and ensures the medical wellbeing of the population of the UK. Governance
network processes are complex because of the different nature of agendas and
strategies of actors involved in health, but increasingly, because of the link
between social and healthcare delivery, recent initiatives to provide a joined
up or integrated approach have been presented. However, the extent of joined-up
governance processes in the National Health Service is rather uneven. So far,
reforms to try to improve the running of the NHS through the introduction of
market mechanisms or increased decentralization have only served to exacerbate
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such tensions and resulted in further fragmentation of the public health
system. The NHS and Contemporary Health Challenges From a Multilevel
Perspective illustrates the complexities of governing public health services
that are part of the NHS and takes an innovative approach by examining public
health provision through a multiscalar lens, which reveals significant limits
of the current governance model. The book raises the various challenges that
clinical staff, public authorities, and the general public face in the
provision of healthcare to uphold core values inherent in health systems. While
highlighting topics including health governance, patient satisfaction, and
public health, this book is ideally designed for policymakers, government
officials, healthcare administrators, hospital managers, healthcare
researchers, medical professionals, and students.
Leading and Managing in Contemporary Health and Social Care,E-Book Elizabeth
Anne Rosser 2022-01-18 An understanding of leadership and management theory and
practice is integral to the success of a new generation of health and social
care professionals, and managers of services. It is equally important for
educators in the field. Leading and Managing in Contemporary Health and Social
Care by Elizabeth Rosser and Cate Wood supports the development of all health
and social care professionals as managers and leaders in today’s rapidly
evolving environment. This new title addresses pertinent topics including:
integration and enhancement of health and social care services;
interprofessional working; the importance of a strong organizational culture;
developing individual resilience; leading innovation; and practising successful
project and financial management within global and culturally sensitive
contexts. With a growing mandate for health and social care professionals to
understand leadership and management within their organizations, and a strong
appreciation of these skills by employers, this new book is an important
contribution that students and educators alike will welcome. Comprehensive and
authoritative text written by experts in their field Fifteen chapters offer
current thinking from a range of different perspectives Presents leadership
management theory that can be applied across a wide range of workplaces
Includes summary points and case studies for reflection and application Ideal
reference for Master’s students and those undertaking MBA courses with a focus
on health and social care
Doctors, Patients, and Society Martin S. Staum 2006-01-01 What moral and legal
issues are involved in the physician-patient relationship? What is bioethics?
What social and environmental factors are involved in health and disease? An
interdisciplinary workshop of the Calgary Institute for the Humanities in May
1980 considered these issues, as well as health care delivery, the history of
public health in Canada, conflicting "health cultures," and responsibilities of
professionals on the health care team. Participating in the conference were
prominent scholars and professionals in social edicine, community health,
nursing, law, medical research, medical education, and various academic
disciplines. They included Dr. Thomas McKeown, Dr. David Roy, Professor Hazel
Weidman, Professor Benjamin Freedman, Dr. Anthony Lam, and Dr. Robert Hatfield.
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Enter the Physician Lamar Riley Murphy 1991 Between 1760 and 1860, health
publicists transformed medical care by promoting the re-allocation of healthcare duties, reflecting social and cultural trends toward new gender and family
roles. They envisaged a doctor-patient relationship based on mutual respect and
informed interdependence.
The Transformation of Contemporary Health Care Tiago Moreira 2013-05-07 The
past three decades have seen enormous changes in the organisation of health
care. This book explores the role of knowledge production and technology on
these transformations, focusing on the market (attempts to embed principles of
economic rationality and efficient use of resources in the shaping and delivery
of health care), the laboratory (science, experiments and 'evidence' in the
management of research, practice and policy) and the forum (the application of
deliberative procedures and other forms of public consultation to health care
decision making).
Best Care at Lower Cost Institute of Medicine 2013-05-10 America's health care
system has become too complex and costly to continue business as usual. Best
Care at Lower Cost explains that inefficiencies, an overwhelming amount of
data, and other economic and quality barriers hinder progress in improving
health and threaten the nation's economic stability and global competitiveness.
According to this report, the knowledge and tools exist to put the health
system on the right course to achieve continuous improvement and better quality
care at a lower cost. The costs of the system's current inefficiency underscore
the urgent need for a systemwide transformation. About 30 percent of health
spending in 2009-roughly $750 billion-was wasted on unnecessary services,
excessive administrative costs, fraud, and other problems. Moreover,
inefficiencies cause needless suffering. By one estimate, roughly 75,000 deaths
might have been averted in 2005 if every state had delivered care at the
quality level of the best performing state. This report states that the way
health care providers currently train, practice, and learn new information
cannot keep pace with the flood of research discoveries and technological
advances. About 75 million Americans have more than one chronic condition,
requiring coordination among multiple specialists and therapies, which can
increase the potential for miscommunication, misdiagnosis, potentially
conflicting interventions, and dangerous drug interactions. Best Care at Lower
Cost emphasizes that a better use of data is a critical element of a
continuously improving health system, such as mobile technologies and
electronic health records that offer significant potential to capture and share
health data better. In order for this to occur, the National Coordinator for
Health Information Technology, IT developers, and standard-setting
organizations should ensure that these systems are robust and interoperable.
Clinicians and care organizations should fully adopt these technologies, and
patients should be encouraged to use tools, such as personal health information
portals, to actively engage in their care. This book is a call to action that
will guide health care providers; administrators; caregivers; policy makers;
health professionals; federal, state, and local government agencies; private
and public health organizations; and educational institutions.
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Health Care Transformation in Contemporary China Jiong Tu 2018-06-12 This
multifaceted book examines the free market reform of the Chinese healthcare
system in the 1980s and the more collectivist or socialist counter-reforms that
have been implemented since 2009 to remedy some of the problems introduced by
marketization. The book is based on an ethnographical study in a Chinese county
from 2011 to 2012, which investigated local people’s experience of healthcare
reforms and the various ways in which they have adapted their own behavior to
the constraints and opportunities introduced by these reforms. It provides a
vivid depiction of the morality and emotionality of people’s experiences of the
Chinese healthcare system and the myriad frustrations and sometimes desperation
it induces not only among patients with significant health problems and their
families, but also healthcare practitioners caught between their desire to do
right by their patients and the penalties they personally incur if they do not
adhere to institutionalized cost-saving measures. The people’s experiences
within China’s health sector presented reflect many similar experiences in the
wider Chinese society. The book is thus a valuable resource for researchers and
graduate students interested in China’s healthcare reforms and scholars
concerned with issues of contemporary Chinese society.
Transforming Healthcare with DevOps Jeroen Mulder 2022-11-18 Leverage modern
technologies and agile methodologies such as DevOps and microenterprises to
deliver sustainable healthcare solutions. Purchase of the print or kindle book
includes a free eBook in the PDF format. Key Features Distinguish the pace and
time of change to achieve sustainable healthcare Apply shared mental models for
common understanding of healthcare challenges and how to overcome them Apply
and integrate new technology to accelerate the digital transformation of
healthcare Book Description Healthcare today faces a multitude of challenges,
which can be summed up as the barriers architects and consultants face in
transforming the healthcare system into a more sustainable one. This book helps
you to guide that transformation step by step. You'll begin by understanding
the need for this transformation, exploring related challenges, the
possibilities of technology, and how human factors can be involved in digital
transformation. The book will enable you to overcome inhibitions and plan
various transformation steps using the Transformation into Sustainable
Healthcare (TiSH) model and DevOps4Care. Next, you'll use the observe, orient,
decide, and act (OODA) loop as an iterative approach to address all
stakeholders and adapt swiftly when situations change. Further, you'll be able
to build shared platforms that enable interaction between various stakeholders,
including the technology-enabled care service teams. The final chapters will
help you execute the transformation to sustainable healthcare using the
knowledge you've gained while getting familiar with common pitfalls and
learning how to avoid or mitigate them. By the end of this DevOps book, you
will have an overview of the challenges, opportunities, and directions of
solutions and be on your way toward starting the transformation into
sustainable healthcare. What you will learn Understand the need for
transformation of healthcare Accelerate transformation using the TiSH model Get
to grips with stepped, networked, and integrated care Apply DevOps
methodologies for healthcare in DevOps4Care Find out how to handle complexities
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through the system of systems thinking Bundle and unbundle organizations for
the delivery of true patient-centric healthcare Who this book is for This book
is written specifically for enterprise architects and management consultants
dealing with transformation in healthcare. Professionals dealing with digital
transformation of healthcare, including C-level executives such as chief
medical information officers (CMIOs), CEOs, CIOs, and CFOs will also find this
book interesting. Basic knowledge of IT systems and architecture will help you
grasp the concepts easily.
Rebirth of the Clinic Cindy Patton, Christine Ceci, Lisa Diedrich
Ethnicity, Health and Health Care Waqar Ahmad 2009-02-23 This volume considers
the implications of national andinternational social, political, and economic
realities for healthand health care provision to minority ethnic groups.
Addresses continuity and change in debates on ethnicity,health, and health care
Considers the implications of national and internationalsocial, political, and
economic realities for health and healthcare provision to minority ethnic
groups Represents the experiences of settled and new minority ethnicgroups,
refugees, and asylum seekers across the world Includes international
comparisons between Caribbean migrantsto the US and UK, the provision of
interpreters in general practiceand the variations in uptake of disability
living allowance acrossethnic groups
Healthcare Politics and Policy in America Kant Patel 2014-04-25 Fully updated,
this new edition provides a comprehensive examination of the ways that health
policy has been shaped by the political, socioeconomic, and ideological
environment of the United States. The roles played by public and private,
institutional and individual actors in designing the healthcare system are
identified at all levels.
Chinese Medicine in Contemporary China Volker Scheid 2002-06-12 DIVThis
ethnography of contemporary Chinese medicine that covers both Chinese medical
education and practice./div
Cure, Comfort and Safe Custody Leonard Smith 1999-06-01 This book is a study of
the pioneer early county asylums, which were intended to provide for the
'cure', and 'safe custody' of people suffering from the ravages of insanity. It
considers the origins of the asylums, how they were managed, the people who
staffed them, their treatment practices, and the experiences of the people who
were incarcerated. 'Community care' in the late 20th century has led us to
abandon the network of nineteenth century lunatic asylums. This book reminds us
of the ideals that lay behind them. The book contains extensive material
regarding particular cities/counties, e.g. Nottingham, Lincoln, Stafford,
Wakefield, Lancaster, Bedford, West Riding, Norfolk, Cornwall, Dorset, Suffolk,
etc.
Waste Worlds Jacob Doherty 2021-12-14 Uganda's capital, Kampala, is undergoing
dramatic urban transformations as its new technocratic government seeks to
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clean and green the city. Waste Worlds tracks the dynamics of development and
disposability unfolding amid struggles over who and what belong in the new
Kampala. Garbage materializes these struggles. In the densely inhabited social
infrastructures in and around the city's waste streams, people, places, and
things become disposable but conditions of disposability are also challenged
and undone. Drawing on years of ethnographic research, Jacob Doherty
illustrates how waste makes worlds, offering the key intervention that
disposability is best understood not existentially, as a condition of social
exclusion, but infrastructurally, as a form of injurious social inclusion.
The Cancer Within Cristina A. Pop 2022-05-13 The Cancer Within examines
cervical cancer in Romania as a point of entry into an anthropological
reflection on contemporary health care. Cervical cancer prevention reveals the
inner workings of emerging post-communist medicine, which aligns the state and
the market, public and private health care providers, policy makers, and
ordinary women. Fashioned by patriarchal relations, lived religion, and the
historical trauma of pronatalism, Romanian women’s responses to reproductive
medicine and cervical cancer prevention are complicated by neoliberal reforms
to medical care. Cervical cancer prevention – and especially the HPV
vaccination – provided Romanians a legitimate instance to express their
conflicting views of post-communist medicine. What sets Romania apart is that
pronatalism, patriarchy, lived religion, medical reforms, and moral
contestation of preventive medicine bring into line systemic contingencies that
expose the historical, social, and cultural trajectories of cervical cancer.
Routledge Handbook of Yoga and Meditation Studies Suzanne Newcombe 2020-10-28
The Routledge Handbook of Yoga and Meditation Studies is a comprehensive and
interdisciplinary resource, which frames and contextualises the rapidly
expanding fields that explore yoga and meditative techniques. The book analyses
yoga and meditation studies in a variety of religious, historical and
geographical settings. The chapters, authored by an international set of
experts, are laid out across five sections: Introduction to yoga and meditation
studies History of yoga and meditation in South Asia Doctrinal perspectives:
technique and praxis Global and regional transmissions Disciplinary framings In
addition to up-to-date explorations of the history of yoga and meditation in
the Indian subcontinent, new contexts include a case study of yoga and
meditation in the contemporary Tibetan diaspora, and unique summaries of
historical developments in Japan and Latin America as well as an introduction
to the growing academic study of yoga in Korea. Underpinned by critical and
theoretical engagement, the volume provides an in-depth guide to the history of
yoga and meditation studies and combines the best of established research with
attention to emerging directions for future investigation. This handbook will
be of interest to multidisciplinary academic audiences from across the
humanities, social sciences and sciences.
Health at Risk Jacob Hacker 2008-11-06 In this volume, the nation's leading
advisors on health policy and financing appraise America's ailing healthcare
system and suggest reasonable approaches to its rehabilitation. Each chapter
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confronts a major challenge to the country's health security, from runaway
costs and uneven quality of care to declining levels of insurance coverage,
medical bankruptcy, and the growing enthusiasm for health plans that put
patients in charge of risk and cost. Bringing the latest research to bear on
these issues, contributors diagnose the problems of our present system and
offer treatments grounded in extensive experience. Free of bias and rhetoric,
Health at Risk is an invaluable tool for those who are concerned with the
current state of healthcare and are eager to effect change.
Global health and the new world order Jean-Paul Gaudillière 2020-10-06 The
phrase ‘global health’ appears ubiquitously in contemporary medical spheres,
from academic research programs to websites of pharmaceutical companies. In its
most visible manifestation, global health refers to strategies addressing major
epidemics and endemic conditions through philanthropy, and multilateral,
private-public partnerships. This book explores the origins of global health, a
new regime of health intervention in countries of the global South born around
1990, examining its assemblages of knowledge, practices and policies. The
volume proposes an encompassing view of the transition from international
public health to global health, bringing together historians and
anthropologists to analyse why new modes of “interventions on the life of
others” recently appeared and how they blur the classical divides between North
and South. The contributors argue that not only does the global health
enterprise signal a significant departure from the postwar targets and modes of
operations typical of international public health, but that new configurations
of action have moved global health beyond concerns with infectious diseases and
state-based programs. The book will appeal to academics, students and health
professionals interested in new discussions about the transnational circulation
of drugs, bugs, therapies, biomedical technologies and people in the context of
the "neo-liberal turn" in development practices.
Health Professions Education Institute of Medicine 2003-07-01 The Institute of
Medicine study Crossing the Quality Chasm (2001) recommended that an
interdisciplinary summit be held to further reform of health professions
education in order to enhance quality and patient safety. Health Professions
Education: A Bridge to Quality is the follow up to that summit, held in June
2002, where 150 participants across disciplines and occupations developed ideas
about how to integrate a core set of competencies into health professions
education. These core competencies include patient-centered care,
interdisciplinary teams, evidence-based practice, quality improvement, and
informatics. This book recommends a mix of approaches to health education
improvement, including those related to oversight processes, the training
environment, research, public reporting, and leadership. Educators,
administrators, and health professionals can use this book to help achieve an
approach to education that better prepares clinicians to meet both the needs of
patients and the requirements of a changing health care system.
Shared Decision Making in Health Care Glyn Elwyn 2016-07-22 Over the past
decade health care systems around the world have placed increasing importance
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on the relationship between patient choice and clinical decision-making. In the
years since the publication of the second edition of Shared Decision Making in
Health Care, there have been significant new developments in the field, most
notably in the US where 'Obamacare' puts shared decision making (SDM) at the
centre of the 2009 Affordable Care Act. This new edition explores shared
decision making by examining, from practical and theoretical perspectives, what
should comprise an effective decision-making process. It also looks at the
benefits and potential difficulties that arise when patients and clinicians
share health care decisions. Written by leading experts from around the world
and utilizing high quality evidence, the book provides an up-to-date reference
with real-word context to the topics discussed, and in-depth coverage of the
practicalities of implementing and teaching SDM. The breadth of information in
Shared Decision Making in Health Care makes it an essential resource for
policy-makers and health care workers. As health care systems adapt to
increasingly collaborative patient-clinician care frameworks, this will also
prove a useful guide to SDM for clinicians of all disciplines.
The Future of the Public's Health in the 21st Century Institute of Medicine
2003-02-01 The anthrax incidents following the 9/11 terrorist attacks put the
spotlight on the nation's public health agencies, placing it under an
unprecedented scrutiny that added new dimensions to the complex issues
considered in this report. The Future of the Public's Health in the 21st
Century reaffirms the vision of Healthy People 2010, and outlines a systems
approach to assuring the nation's health in practice, research, and policy.
This approach focuses on joining the unique resources and perspectives of
diverse sectors and entities and challenges these groups to work in a
concerted, strategic way to promote and protect the public's health. Focusing
on diverse partnerships as the framework for public health, the book discusses:
The need for a shift from an individual to a population-based approach in
practice, research, policy, and community engagement. The status of the
governmental public health infrastructure and what needs to be improved,
including its interface with the health care delivery system. The roles
nongovernment actors, such as academia, business, local communities and the
media can play in creating a healthy nation. Providing an accessible analysis,
this book will be important to public health policy-makers and practitioners,
business and community leaders, health advocates, educators and journalists.
The Service State Patrice Dutil 2011-01-14 In the past ten years, Canadians
have witnessed a renaissance in the delivery of government services. New
service organizations are cropping up across the country and accomplishing
extraordinary things. Efforts are being made to consult citizens on how to
improve and integrate services. Considerable resources are being invested in
measuring and showcasing performance improvement. This book probes the central
dimensions of service reform efforts from a variety of perspectives and answers
some pressing questions: How can we make better decisions about service
delivery? How should we measure service delivery performance? How should we
engage users of government services? How can we create a service culture? How
can we use the internet more effectively? Approaching service delivery as not
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merely technical but inherently political and controversial, the authors look
beyond the rhetoric to see what has actually been achieved and what obstacles
confront further improvements.
HBR's 10 Must Reads on Strategy for Healthcare (featuring articles by Michael
E. Porter and Thomas H. Lee, MD) Harvard Business Review 2018-05-15 Prepare for
an uncertain future with a solid vision and innovative practices. Is your
healthcare organization spending too much time on strategy--with too little to
show for it? If you read nothing else on strategy, read these 10 articles.
We've combed through hundreds of Harvard Business Review articles and selected
the most important ones for healthcare professionals to help you catalyze your
organization’s strategy development and execution. Leading strategy experts,
such as Michael E. Porter, Jim Collins, W. Chan Kim, and Renee Mauborgne,
provide the insights and advice you need to: Understand how the rules of
corporate competition translate to the healthcare sector Craft a vision for an
uncertain future Segment your market to better serve diverse patient
populations Achieve the best health outcomes--at the lowest cost Learn what
disruptive innovation means for healthcare Use the Balanced Scorecard to
measure your progress This collection of articles includes "What Is Strategy?"
by Michael E. Porter; "The Five Competitive Forces That Shape Strategy," by
Michael E. Porter; "Health Care Needs Real Competition," by Leemore S. Dafny
and Thomas H. Lee; "Building Your Company's Vision," by Jim Collins and Jerry
I. Porras; "Reinventing Your Business Model," by Mark W. Johnson, Clayton M.
Christensen, and Henning Kagermann; "Will Disruptive Innovations Cure Health
Care?" by Clayton M. Christensen, Richard Bohmer, and John Kenagy; "Blue Ocean
Strategy," by W. Chan Kim and Renee Mauborgne; "Rediscovering Market
Segmentation," by Daniel Yankelovich and David Meer; "The Office of Strategy
Management," by Robert S. Kaplan and David P. Norton; and "The Strategy That
Will Fix Health Care," by Michael E. Porter and Thomas H. Lee.
Science, History and Social Activism Garland E. Allen 2013-03-14 "To earn a
degree, every doctoral candidate should go out to Harvard Square, find an
audience, and explain his [or her] dissertation". Everett Mendelsohn's worldly
advice to successive generations of students, whether apocryphal or real, has
for over forty years spoken both to the essence of his scholarship, and to the
role of the scholar. Possibly no one has done more to establish the history of
the life sciences as a recognized university discipline in the United States,
and to inspire a critical concern for the ways in which science and technology
operate as central features of Western society. This book is both an act of
homage and of commemoration to Professor Mendelsohn on his 70th birthday. As
befits its subject, the work it presents is original, comparative, wideranging, and new. Since 1960, Everett Mendelsohn has been identified with
Harvard Univer sity, and with its Department of the History of Science. Those
that know him as a teacher, will also know him as a scholar. In 1968, he beganand after 30 years, has just bequeathed to others - the editorship of the
Journal of the History of Biology, among the earliest and one of the most
important publications in its field. At the same time, he has been a pioneer in
the social history and sociology of science. He has formed particularly close
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working relationships with colleagues in Sweden and Germany - as witnessed by
his editorial presence in the Sociology of Science Yearbook.
Handbook of Research on Intrusion Detection Systems Gupta, Brij B. 2020-02-07
Businesses in today’s world are adopting technology-enabled operating models
that aim to improve growth, revenue, and identify emerging markets. However,
most of these businesses are not suited to defend themselves from the cyber
risks that come with these data-driven practices. To further prevent these
threats, they need to have a complete understanding of modern network security
solutions and the ability to manage, address, and respond to security breaches.
The Handbook of Research on Intrusion Detection Systems provides emerging
research exploring the theoretical and practical aspects of prominent and
effective techniques used to detect and contain breaches within the fields of
data science and cybersecurity. Featuring coverage on a broad range of topics
such as botnet detection, cryptography, and access control models, this book is
ideally designed for security analysts, scientists, researchers, programmers,
developers, IT professionals, scholars, students, administrators, and faculty
members seeking research on current advancements in network security
technology.
Healthcare Valuation, The Financial Appraisal of Enterprises, Assets, and
Services Robert James Cimasi 2014-03-24 A timely look at the healthcare
valuation process in an era of dynamic healthcare reform, including theory,
methodology, and professional standards In light of the dynamic nature of the
healthcare industry sector, the analysis supporting business valuation
engagements for healthcare enterprises, assets, and services must address the
expected economic conditions and events resulting from the four pillars of the
healthcare industry: Reimbursement, Regulation, Competition, and Technology.
Healthcare Valuation presents specific attributes of each of these enterprises,
assets, and services and how research needs and valuation processes
differentiate depending on the subject of the appraisal, the environment the
property interest exists, and the nature of the practices. Includes theory,
methodology, and professional standards as well as requisite research,
analytical, and reporting functions in delivering healthcare valuation services
Provides useful process tools such as worksheets and checklists, relevant case
studies, plus a website that will include comprehensive glossaries and topical
bibliographies Read Healthcare Valuation for a comprehensive treatise of
valuation issues in the healthcare field including trends of compensation and
reimbursement, technology and intellectual property, and newly emerging
healthcare entities.
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